
ST COLUMBKILLE’S CHURCH 
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Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 
 
Sick:- Niamh Edelsten, Robert Morrison,       
Margaret McGuiness, Patrick Gallagher, Tony 
Quigley, Morag Beattie, Josephine Bonner, Anne 
Harvinson, Michael Hoy, Maria Cowan,       
Kathleen Cowdren, Margaret McGuiness, Helen 
Cameron, Susan McNally, Eric Russell, Hugh 
McTominey, Lally Sweeney, Maria Cowan, Ada 
Cameron, Mrs Fleming. 
 
Recently deceased:- Katherine Smith, Bennie 
Ridge, Michael Gallacher, Mary Sanders,      
Bernard Kernan 
 
Anniversaries:- Simon McKernan, Derick Young, 
Pat McElhinney, Jimmy Boyle, Gordon Morrow, 
Peggy Kelly, Lily and Michael Docherty, Cissie 
(Sarah) Griffiths 
 
Month’s Mind:- Manus and Rose Sweeney. 
 
Birthday Blessings:- Monica McParland 
 
Baptisms:- We welcome Darrah Callaghan and 
Fraser Weir to our community. 
 
Wedding:- Patrick and Allison Curran 
 
Service to Catholic Education:- Catherine    
MacDonald, Frank Boyle, June Jones, Liz 
Sweeney 
Sanctuary Flowers in recognition of:-          
Christopher Reid, Bert and Patricia Chalmers, 
Fay Paterson, Denis Campbell, Madge Campbell. 
Michael Fay, Patrick and Allison Curran        

13TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

25TH JUNE/26TH JUNE 2022 

 
HOLY MASS (Services marked in red will be live-streamed) 

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am), 1pm 

Wednesday is a HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION for the    

Solemnity of Sts Peter and Paul:- 7pm (Vigil - Tues),  

            10am, 1pm, 7pm 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am,  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office.  

Next baptismal preparation course - 30th June, 7pm 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat and Sun 

WELFARE CLINIC:- First Saturday of the month 10-12         

   ***Next clinic - 2nd July*** 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1810  

Building Fund Total - £202, 181 

Thank you for your generosity 

***THERE WILL BE NO 1PM MASS OR DIVINE     

MERCY HOLY HOUR DURING JULY AND AUGUST. 

THE LAST 1PM MASS WILL BE THURS 30TH JUNE. 

*** THE CHILDREN’S LITURGY HAS NOW STOPPED 

FOR THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AND WILL RETURN 

ON 21ST AUGUST 

We were bequeathed the sum of £1000 

from a very dear parishioner, Helen       

Easdale, who died recently. We were 

touched and humbled that she chose to  

remember our parish in her will. 



PARISH HOLIDAY - PITLOCHRY  

If you would like to reserve a place for our      

holiday to Pitlochry please fill out the registration 

form at the back of the church (a non-returnable 

deposit of £30 is required) and place in the 

white box at the back of the church by 8th July. 

Departing 26th Sep 2022, for 2 nights, staying in 

the Fishers Hotel (4 Star), bed, breakfast and 

evening meal included. There will be excursions 

and daily Mass. Cost for the trip will be £259. 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE (ROME AND ASSISI) 

We are planning a parish pilgrimage to Rome 

and Assisi from 18th September 2023 to 25th Sep 

2023. Our tour company (Alba Tours) will offer 

a talk on the pilgrimage on Thursday 25th August  

at 7pm in the church hall. N.B. Please note the 

change of date for this meeting. 

FR STEPHEN’S SILVER JUBILEE OF ORDINATION 

Fr Stephen Reilly will celebrate his silver jubilee of 

ordination with a special Mass in Our Lady of Good 

Aid Cathedral, Motherwell on Thursday 7th July at 

7pm. He warmly extends an invitation to all the    

parishioners of St Columbkille’s to join him in      

celebrating this special milestone. We have            

organised a bus to take any parishioners who wish 

to go, sign up sheet at the back of the church. 

HOLY SOLES 

The Holy Soles have arranged a trip to the Sistine 

Chapel Exhibition at Braehead on Tuesday 28th 

June. Ticket price is £13.10 (concession). All       

welcome. The bus will leave from the church  

after 10am Mass. We will go for lunch in the 

shopping centre afterwards. There is a sign up 

sheet at the back of the church to reserve your 

place on the bus. N.B. This outing will replace 

the usual Monday event that week and will be 

our final outing before we stop for the summer. 

We will return in September. 

JUMBLE SALE 

Margaret Devlin would like to offer her heartfelt 

thanks to everyone who has donated to her jumble 

sale, she has been quite overwhelmed! We have 

some fantastic items for sale and can’t wait for you 

to see them!  The sale of work will open on Tuesday 

28th, Thursday 30th June and Saturday 2nd July from 

10.30-12noon and Sunday 3rd July, after morning 

Masses in the hall. The hall café will be open 

throughout. Tell your friends, bring them along and 

help support the parish! All monies raised towards 

the Building Fund. 

FOND FAREWELL TO MRS MACDONALD 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs 

MacDonald, a much loved and respected teacher 

from St Columbkille’s Primary, a very happy        

retirement. We thank her for her many years of  

service to Catholic education, her love and devotion 

to the children of the school and the unwavering 

support she has given to our parish over the years, 

in particular through her music ministry. She will 

be greatly missed. May God bless her with a long 

and happy retirement.  

SVDP—DONATION REQUEST 

Our St Vincent de Paul group are looking for a TV, 

vacuum cleaner and a deep fat fryer. If you can help 

please contact James Maguire on 07973 823 546. 

Thank you. 

GIFT AID 

Thank you to all those who are part of our Gift Aid 

scheme. We have claimed back £24,500 from the 

taxman this year, which is amazing and will make a 

big difference to our parish finances! For those who 

haven’t collected theirs yet, there is a letter at the 

back of the church  detailing your own Gift Aid  

contribution for the last tax year. If you would like 

to join the scheme please speak to the church office. 

ST MICHAEL STATUE AND 40HRS ADORATION 

What a wonderful grace filled week we have  

enjoyed during the visit of the St Michael the 

Archangel statue, which coincided with our 

40Hrs Adoration. It was lovely to see so many of 

you coming to spend some time in quiet prayer 

and adoration before the Blessed Sacrament and 

to see such great numbers at the Holy Hour each 

evening. Thank you to everyone who helped 

make it all possible. 

HALL CAFÉ - SUMMER OPENING TIMES 

During July the café will be open as normal every 

Tuesday and Thursday but will be closed for 3 

weekends:- 16th/17th July, 23rd/24th July and 

30th/31st July. In August the café will be closed 

from 1st-10th August reopening on the 11th      

August. 




